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Dear Parents, 
 
I hope you enjoyed the long weekend.  
It has been lovely to hear that the children have been returning to lessons and interests out of school and we celebrated 
the achievements of those children this morning during Team assembly. It was also nice to have so many parents join us 
each week. We will continue to use the same link every Friday until we can meet in the hall, hopefully after the 21st June. 
 
We have continued to explore our Christian value of being trustworthy and honest and the children were given time to 
reflect on the stories that Rev’d Dawn told the children from the Bible and the story (The Fib) which I read to them. 
 
New Library Shelving 
During the Easter break, we were so pleased to have the bookcasing in the KS2 corridor redesigned by Lee Adams with 
some seating for the children while they look at books. We would like to thank Lee for the amazing book cases but also 
thank the PTFA and parents for your support in raising the funds. The teaching staff are really excited about buying new 
books to support our topics and books which reflect diversity; we would like to ask if anyone works for a book company 
which will be able support us financially with this.  
 
Achievement from Home and School 
Home: Poppie has passed pre primary ballet, tap and modern exam and has been moved up to the primary level in all 3 
areas; Sienna has passed her Learn to Swim Level 8 and Alfie received the ‘Sharp Shooter of the Week’ award for putting a 
ball from 20 yards! 
School: The following children have all achieved their Bronze Mathletics award; Macy, Alfie D, Elsie-Mae, Catherine, Ruby, 
Pablo, Danielle, Oliver, Harry, Charlie, Noah, Max, Edith, Freya, Brooke, Joshua, Sophia, Ruby, Patrick, Sonny, Archie and 
Poppie. Pablo, Harry, Brooke, Ruby, Macy, Archie and Poppie have achieved their  Silver Mathletics award and 
congratulations go to Harry, Ruby and Archie for achieving their Gold Mathletics Awards. Our Class Spelling Shed 
Superstar is Durrington class with 17,690,216 points and our Top Ten Super-Spellers are Catherine, Alfie D, Sonny, Poppie, 
Harry, Amelie, Archie, Max, Edith and Josie.  
 
Roll of Honour 
Our Learning Heroes this week: children who have been shown resilience with their topic work. 
Copeland: Leia has shown great resilience in art this week and she drew an amazing picture of a lion. 
Durrington: Jude impressed us in history this week as he remembered so much from a previous topic. 
Fitzwalter: Finley H has made a fantastic effort to find out information about our topic story ‘Street Child’. He has 
produced a wonderful account of the first part of the book. 
Quickbury: Ruby B worked amazingly in our art lesson. She was so resilient, working in a team with her classmates and 
produced a fantastic model of an African-style house.  
Well done children. You are all TERRIFIC! 
 
Letters/Parentmail Home 
School Clubs 
 
Learning Hero  
My Star of the Week is Poppy K for taking a risk in football club and playing in defence with confidence. 
 
Dates  
Monday 31st May-Friday 4th June: Half term holiday  
Wednesday 23rd June: Class photos  
Friday 25th June: First Team assembly in school!  
Thursday 8th July: Meet the Teacher (Year 6 to Leventhorpe) 
Tuesday 20th July: 9:10 Leavers’ Assembly 
 
 Sports day and Brittaine’s Got Talent to be confirmed. 
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Have a lovely weekend. 
 
Mrs Lorna Brittaine 
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